Working with Maria at Black Hills Energy

From: Vanderhoof, Chris (chris.vanderhoof(@blackhillscorp.com)
To:  mariaboggies@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, December 30, 2024 at 03:39 PM CST

Maria,

It was a pleasure working with you, with your keeping our project on time and keeping the work flowing.
You have been a great help to our team to get us to where we are today. Your working with us will be
missed.

Again, with your keeping Eli and myself organized and on time for the meetings, scheduling the meetings
and working with us has been a great help in our work. | can tell you learned a lot about the IAM and IGA
process while you were on our project. Hopefully you get more IAM/IGA projects and take what you have
learned with us and help others

| hope you have a great break while you can.

Thanks,

Chris Vanderhoof | Black Hills Energy | Senior Systems Engineer Identity Access Management| Desk: 605-
981-3842 | 7001 Mount Rushmore Road | Rapid City, SD 57702 | www.blackhillsenergy.com
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